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Dear Parents and Carers, 
Newsletter 5: March 2025  
 

Welcome back! 
Welcome back to school for 
the second part of our Spring 
term. The main focus of this 

newsletter is to share what is coming up this half 
term and beyond. 
 
This term is a busy time for schools. Last half 
term, our Key Stage 2 children were entertained 
by the story teller, Gav Cross. We also had 
excellent visits from ‘The History Guy’ team, to 
deliver both Stone Age and Anglo-Saxon 
workshops. Our School Council also visited the 
Madeline Lindley Book Store to choose books to 
enhance our reading experiences in school.  

 
St Chrysostom’s Football 
Success! 
On 26th February, our Year 4/5 
football team took part in a local 
tournament at Dean Trust. We 
are delighted to say that they 

reached the semi-final, competing against other 
schools in the Longsight area. Very well done to 
the team! 
 
Additionally, on 27th February, our Year 6 team 
took part in the Federation tournament at Church 
of England School of the Resurrection and 
ended up winning the tournament, sealing the 
trophy in the final through a penalty shootout! 
Huge congratulations to the team! We’re very 
proud of all our footballers!  
 

Non-Uniform Day for ‘Humans 
MCR Foodbank.’ 
Thank you so much for your 
kindness and generosity in your 
donations at our last non-uniform 

day! We raised just over £300 which has been 
sent to the ‘Humans MCR Foodbank.’ This will 
make a real difference, providing our values of 
Love and Hope to those in need of help within 
Manchester. 
 

 
 

 
 
Some forthcoming events and dates for your 
calendar: 
 
Year 6 SATs Parents Meeting – (Wed 5th March 
2:50pm) 
 
World Book Day – (Thu 6th March.) 
 
Year 3 A Midsummer Night’s Dream Workshop 
– (Mon 10th March) 
 
Year 4 The Tempest Workshop - (Tue 11th 
March) 
 
Year 5 Macbeth Workshop – (Wed 12th March) 
 
Year 6 Romeo and Juliet Workshop – (Thu 13th 
March) 
 
Year 1 Parent Workshop – Phonics Screening 
Check – (Fri 14th March 9:00 – 9:30) 
 
Shakespeare Week – (Mon 17th – Fri 21st March) 
 
Parent - Teacher Meetings – (Tue 18th and Wed 
19th March) 
 
Year 5 Visit to Manchester Central Library – (Fri 
28th March)  
 
Year 4 Easter Experience @ St John 
Chrysostom Church – (Tue 1st April) 
 
 
 
Here’s to a great half term! 
 
Best wishes 
J Niedzwiedzki 
Head of School 
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‘Let all that you do be done in love.’ 
1 Corinthians 16:14 


